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On the 5th of April, at 11 AM, the Romanian Director of the Family Federation and representative 

members visited the Tongil Foundation, History Publishing Committee, Universal Peace Federation, 

Wonmo Pyeongae Foundation and Volunteer Organization Aewon. Even though it was a short visit, 

many people were touched during their activities and field trips throughout Korea, especially concerning 

the Peace Ideologies and achievements by Tongil Group founders, Reverend Sun Myung Moon and Dr. 

Hak Ja Han. We wish for the prosperity and development of the Romanian Family Federation branch. 

 

 
A Visit to the Tongil Foundation 

 

 
A Visit to the Wonmo Pyeongae Foundation 

 



 

 

 
A Visit to the Universal Peace Federation 

 

 
 



 

 

 
A Visit to the History Publishing Committee 

 

 


